
 
MANAGER’S REPORT FOR MARCH 23, 2018 

GENERAL INFORMATION AND RESPONSES TO MAYOR & COMMISSIONER REQUESTS 
 

Places to be this Week…  
 
There is no Village Council meeting this week.  
 

 

Future Calendar Reminders…  
 
Village Council Meeting ​- The next Village Council meeting will be held ​on April 3 at 7:00 p.m. ​in                   
the Council Chambers​ at Village Hall. 
 

 
Sidewalk Sawcutting for Trip Hazard Removal is Underway 
The Village’s contractor, Safestep, began surveying and sawcutting displaced sidewalk sections 
the week of March 12th and is currently more than 50% complete with the project. Included in 
the Sidewalk Rehabilitation project this year is the downtown and staff expects this portion of 
the work to occur and be completed next week. 
 
The Sidewalk Rehabilitation Project consists of the removal of vertical displacements that can be 
removed without sidewalk removal and replacement. This method meets American with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements, is cost effective, clean and efficient.  Additionally, the 
method does not require any excavation of the homeowner’s parkway or property.  


